
From: Carlos Diaz <Carlos.Diaz@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Friday, January 5, 2024 3:42 PM 
To: Chasse Rehwinkel <Chasse.Rehwinkel@cityofchicago.org>; Steve Berlin 
<Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Gift 
  

Hello, 
  
I almost forgot again, but earlier this week (Tuesday), we had a business meeting with Xianting 

Chen, Tanni Wong, nad Yanchao Luo. Ms. Chen provided the office tea and cookies as a gift. I 

accepted on behalf of the City. 
  

  

Carlos Díaz 

Chief of Staff 
Ald. Nicole Lee, 11th Ward 

3659 S. Halsted St. 
773.254.6677 
 


